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Board of Selectmen Name Change Committee  

Charter 
 

The Board of Selectmen Name Change Committee is charged with determining if the Town should 
vote to approve a charter amendment that changes the name of the Medfield Board of Selectmen 
to reflect the changing use of language. The Committee will review the history of the Board of 
Selectmen, determine if a name change is advisable, and if so, identify options for a new name. 
The Committee should also identify any related costs or implications of changing the name.  
 
The Committee is an advisory committee to the Board of Selectmen and should report back 
findings and recommendations in January 2022 so that the Board of Selectmen may place a 
Warrant article, if necessary, on the 2022 Annual Town Meeting Warrant.  


